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29/02/2024.

Deputy Brid Smith
Dail Eireann
Dublin 2.

PQref9177/24

To ask the Minister for Health if any former CEQ's, senior management or HR staff from Our Lady's Hospice
and Care Services received exit payments on leaving the organisation since January 2019; if the organisation
informed him or other Government bodies of such packages; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Smith,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in regard to your
parliamentary question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for a response. | have
examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

The Health Service Executive can confirm Our Lady's Hospice & Care Services has not issued exit
payments to CEQ's, Senior Management or HR Staff on leaving the organisation.

| trust this information is of assistance to you but if you have any queries or require any further
information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Kearney
Head of Primary Care
Dublin South, Kildare & West Wicklow Community Healthcare



